Elaine Martin

Unocal/Chevron needs to complete the entire cleanup including contamination beneath the Pipe. It
is their responsibility and they have the funds to do it. Option 6 is not doing so. The goal should be
to clean up the site as well as under the Pipe so that the Edmonds Marsh can be restored to have
clean access to the Sound for salmon to be able to enter the Marsh and spawn.

I have lived in the PNW my entire life and in Edmonds more than 7 years. The Edmonds Marsh is
one of the last natural estuaries and must be saved with a full clean up on the Unocal site to make
that possible for the long term future. Huge volunteer efforts continue to open water flow on
Shelleberger Creek that feeds into the Marsh. This shows the immense concern and dedication to
our Environmental future here..... now Unical need to fulfill their obligations and responsibilities
for their clean up.



